
VENESSA  CHASE 
PDC ENERGY INC 
1775 SHERMAN STREET - STE 3000 
Denver, CO 80203 

 

Dear Ms. Chase, 

     PDC ENERGY INC is receiving this letter because, based on COGCC records, the COGCC 
has reason to believe that in addition to the Well on the Warning Letter the Well provided below 
present one or more compliance issues.  The Well provided below must be brought into 
compliance or be compliant by the date provided on the Warning Letter.  Please do not hesitate 
to contact me with any questions regarding this compliance issue, or if this Well is incorrectly 
reported as non-compliant. 

1. KERBS 23-15-API#123-21733 

2. KERBS 33-15-API#123-21731 

3. KERBS 24-15-API#123-21730 

4. KERBS 43-15-API#123-21732 

5. SCHMIDT 44-35-API#123-21414 

Thank you, 

Ryan Daigle 

Engineering Technician 

  

 P 303.894.2100 x5168 | F 303.894.2105 

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203 

ryan.daigle@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc 
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